
 

Pearson VUE 

 
 
March 7, 2018 
 

Dear Georgia Nurse Aide Educator: 
 

Pearson VUE will be providing training on the Skill Evaluation Changes that will become part of the 
NNAAP Testing as of July 1, 2018.  
 
The training consists of two phases: 
 
1. On-demand/pre-recorded presentation covering  the revisions to skills evaluation, and scoring 
clarifications.  
 
This training module will be available there about March 23, 2018 on Pearson VUE's Credential 
Management System (PCM- where programs upload testing rosters for Pearson VUE).  Non-PCM 
users will be alerted via email as to when and where the module will be available for viewing. The 
training module can be viewed and completed based on your own schedule, and may be downloaded 
and printed out for reference. 
 
It is highly recommended that you complete the on-demand training module even if you plan to 
attend one of the in-person trainings listed in the survey. 

2. Additionally, Pearson VUE will be hosting in-person training sessions to review the revisions and 
the training module.  
 
The available in-person training session locations are listed at 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5RTFCN8 . If you would like to attend a session please select 
one date to register.  

Space is limited to one Program Coordinator and one Instructor per program. If you have any 
questions please email natraining@pearson.com   
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